
The local plan proposes high rise tower blocks in various locations within the borough. I object to 
this as tower blocks provide  sub optimal environments for children to grow up in. Tall buildings 
are not in keeping with the traditional design of enfield   and many of the newer tall building that 
have already been build near Southbury road station are an eyesore.
I object to building on green belt land and the implications this might have in terms of flooding ( 
much of this land provides  a rain soak).
Thank you
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